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So, absolutely nothing has changed around the Center, and everything is just the same  

as it always has been . . .   
 

April Fool’s!   
 

Of course we’ve had lots of amazing changes this year.  The Adoptions building is well on  
it’s way to being rebuilt into a new, amazing animal complex with every 

amenity an orphaned pet would need.  And we were given the “cabanas,” new crossties,  
and a new office, which has greatly helped with the flow of lessons each day.  

 

 
 

We were also able to re-purpose some of our old arena letters into shapes.  This   
not only gives students additional targets to ride to, it helps those learning colors 

and shapes to incorporate that into their riding.   
 

                       
 
 
 
 



 
 

2018 has already seen some fun holidays, from St. Patrick’s Day to Easter, and  
the horses love to dress up for each occasion.  Jack brought the luck o’ the Irish to 

the first of our semi-annual tack sales.   It was our most successful tack sale yet, 
raising nearly $2,500 for the program despite the rainy start.  Even more generous,  

an anonymous donor matched every dollar raised,  
doubling the fundraising power of the tack sale. 

 

                           
 

This anonymous donor is continuing to support the program by matching all funds  
raised through our current campaign up to $25,000.  For more info on how you can help,  

follow the link on the Horses page of our website! 
 

 
 

Last but certainly not least, did you know that March is a birthday month for staff  
and equine alike? Program manager Courtney, and program superstar Dante 

have birthdays within days of each other in late March.   
Happy Birthday, Courtney and Dante! 

 
 
 


